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Thursday, 09 June 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Earlier this year we made the decision to review our school uniform following 
concerns raised by our students in regard to the comfort and smartness of our 
current uniform and problems linked to our supplier. Following discussions with 
staff and members of the student council it was decided that we would move in the 
direction of not only new jumpers but also ties. The council opted once again for 
black jumpers, but of an improved fabric, and black and grey ties for year 11 
students and blue and black ties for students in years 7-10.  
 
We have decided that ties should be available on a refundable deposit basis and 
so if returned in a useable state at the end of their time with us, then pupils/families 
will be reimbursed with £5. 
 
The cost of the uniform is as follows; 
Jumpers with school logo 
Year 11 - 13       £11.00 
Small (36’)       £14.00 
Medium (38’)   £14.00 
Large (40/42’)   £14.00 
Ties                      £5 each 
 

 
For students who live locally uniform items can be  
purchased from,  
 
ABBEY STREET SHOPPING CENTRE 
T/A VIJ BROTHERS 
2-4 ABBEY STREET 
ACCRINGTON 
LANCASHIRE 
BB5 1EB 
01254 382076 
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However, for those families who live further afield items can be purchased directly 
from ourselves at school. If there are any families/carers struggling to afford the 
costs please do contact the school. 
 
The new school uniform will be an expectation as of Monday 5th September 
2022 and as such uniform items are now available from both ourselves and the 
uniform shop in Accrington. As new students arrive with us this side of the summer 
break the uniform will no doubt start to filter in to school, and as such if you wish 
your child to transition to the new uniform sooner than September then we would 
support this. 
 
Please note that our own school uniform only needs to be purchased by 
families/carers of students who are with us on a permanent basis. For all students 
who are with us for a short period of time and remain on their main school roll it is 
expected that they will attend wearing the full school uniform of their mainstream 
school. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact our Admissions Lead, Mrs A. 
Corns. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs S. McKenna 
Headteacher 

 


